EC438 - Euro Masters Series 2011: Nynäshamn, Sweden - Date Change

4th March 2011

The date of the Euro Masters Series regatta in Nynäshamn, Sweden has changed from 29th-31st July 2011 to 5th-7th August 2011.  The Host Club has changed the date in order to widen the gap between the Finnish and Swedish regattas and maximise the opportunities for sailors from both countries to attend both regattas.

The rest of the Euro Masters Series dates are unchanged.  The amended schedule and Notice of Race for the 2011 Euro Masters Series can be found on the ILCA website: http://www.laserinternational.org/europe/euromasterseries2011

All the dates of the 2011 Euro Masters Series are on the ILCA Google Calendar, which you can integrate into a variety of other calendar applications.

If you have any questions with regards to this email or the 2011 Euro Masters Series, please do not hesitate to contact the ILCA office.

Kind regards, 

-- 

International Laser Class Association
